
   
 

 
Burntwood Town Council  

The Old Mining College Centre, Queen Street, Chasetown, Burntwood, Staffordshire WS7 4QH 
www.burntwood-tc.gov.uk  

News release: 22 August 2019 
 

Play in the Parks proved a great success for the fifth year 
running  
 

Burntwood Town Council has hailed the success of this year’s Play in the Parks with more people than ever 
attending the local holiday events. The Council’s initiative saw hundreds of families attend the free attractions on 
offer at parks around Burntwood during August.   

Chairman of the Council’s Community and Partnerships Committee, Cllr Darren Ennis said: 

 “Another great summer of Play in the Parks, showing great teamwork between the Council and there key Partners 
to make sure the day is full of activities.  Even with the mixed weather we managed to pull off 7 out of 8 events and 
it was brilliant to attend a few of these event and see such a buzzing atmosphere full of smiling faces and happy 
families 

We were especially pleased to have strengthened the Partnerships we’ve formed with organisations like Spark, St 
John’s Church, Beacon Church and Fun Club who pulled out the stops to add to the events and we hope to build on 
this in the future.” 

Cllr Laura Ennis, who attended all of this year’s sessions said: 

“Apart from just one session, the weather has been kind to us and it’s been really good to join with local families to 
enjoy the activities on offer. Play in the Parks is becoming part of the summer holiday calendar and the Town 
Council is grateful for the hard work of all of our partners, sponsors and the public who made everything possible.“ 
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